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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
This morning we have been over in church for a wonderful 
Harvest service led by Fr Ian and our Year 6 readers. I 
would like to thank all of our parents for their generous 
donations of food which will be distributed and used by the 
needy in the Knutsford area.  
Well done to our Harvest choir who sang at the Harvest 
service at the weekend. Although relatively small in number, 
the children sang beautifully and Mrs Eadie was delighted 
with their dedication and enthusiasm. Preparations will 
shortly turn to the Remembrance service so there will be 
more opportunities to get involved musically.  
The Y3 and Y4 girls played their first match of the season at 
home to Lacey Green last Thursday on a beautiful, sunny 
afternoon. For many of the children it was the first 
experience of representing the school and ‘pulling on the 
shirt.’ Although some were a bit apprehensive at first, staff 
know the powerful benefits of character development this 
can have. I know, the girls really enjoyed the experience. 
Well done for making us all proud. Thanks to Mrs Haselden, 
Mrs Pearson and Erik from WFA for organizing the fixture.  
Before school coaching with the UK Football Academy 
coaches has become well established. Sessions will always 
take place unless the weather is dangerous. The company 

will contact you directly if this is the case. Please send a 
towel with your child as we are likely to have rainy mornings 
in the next few weeks. This also applies to the Thursday 
girls session.  
This Wednesday (9.15am) is our Open Morning for 
potential Reception intake in Sept 25. Please spread the 
word to any friends / neighbours / relatives who may be 
interested.  
This Thursday is Mental Health Awareness Day and we 
are asking pupils to wear a yellow item of clothing to raise 
awareness of this very important area. A just giving page 
has been set up for donations: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-
1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content
=clare-bentzien-
1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-
share 
Parents evenings are planned for Mon 21st Oct and Wed 
23rd Oct. A link will be sent out shortly to book your 
appointments. 
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 

 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Sebastian W 
Year 1       Freddie R 
Year 2       Winnie M 
Year 3  Enzo P 
Year 4  Benji B 
Year 5       Lea H 
Year 6  Bella D 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Truly F (Compassion) 

Year 1    Charlie H (Friendship) 
Year 2    Rupert M (Perseverance) 
Year 3    Anna H-W (Respect) 
Year 4    Savannah C  (Respect) 
Year 5    Poppy W (Friendship)  
Year 6    William B  (Honesty & 
Respect) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Griffin -   294 

Green -   278 

Mallory -   272 

Wilfrid -   266 

  

Congratulations to, Griffin our 
winners for the week ending 
04/10/2024 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Ruby B 
Year 1   Lily H 
Year 2   Mickey G 
Year 3   Alma M 
Year 4   Lila D 
Year 5   Elliot S 
Year 6   Theo L-K 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

07/10/2024 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception –97.83% 

Year 1 – 99.17% 

Year 2 – 98.97% 

Year 3 – 100% 

Year 4 – 98.21%  

Year 5 – 93.70% 

Year 6 – 92.14% 

Congratulations to Year 1 our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 3 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

“Let the children come to 
me, and do not stop them, 
because the Kingdom of 
God belongs to such as 

these.” 
Mark 10:2-16 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=clare-bentzien-1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=clare-bentzien-1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=clare-bentzien-1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=clare-bentzien-1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/clare-bentzien-1727901275?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=clare-bentzien-1727901275&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share


     

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

 W/C 07/10/2024 

07/10/2024 Harvest Service in St Wilfrid’s 

07/10/2024 Years 5 & 6 Netball 

08/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

08/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

08/10/2024 WFA After School Football Y1-6 

09/10/2024 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

09/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5&6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

09/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

09/10/2024 Open Morning for 2025/26 9.15am 

09/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

09/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr5 &6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

10/10/2024  Wear Yellow for Mental Health 

Awareness Day 

10/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

10/10/2024 Multi Sports session Year 3 & 4 

11/10/2024 Year 5 Pilgrim Day Trip to Chester 

Cathedral  

11/10/2024 7.50am Digital Wizards Club in the 

hall 

11/10/2024 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  

11/10/2024 Football match v St Vincents home 

3.30-4.30pm 

11/10/2024 Music for Life guitar lessons 

 

W/C 14/10/2024 

 

14/10/2024  Years 5 & 6 Netball 

15/10/2024 Football Squad  Training Yr 3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

15/10/2024 Drumming Lessons 

15/10/2024  WFA After School Football Y1-6 

16/10/2024 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

16/10/2024 Individual & Sibling Photographs 

Full uniform to be worn 

16/10/2024 Tag Rugby Years 1 & 3 

16/10/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

16/10/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5 & 6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

17/10/2024 Girls Football Wilmslow League 

matches @Lacey Green after school 

17/10/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

17/10/2024 Multi Sports session Y5 & 6 

18/10/2024 7.50AM Digital Wizards Club (hall) 

18/10/2024 Art Club 3.30pm-4.30pm in Year  

18/10/2024 Music for Life Guitar lessons 

18/10/2024 Spooky Disco Infants & Juniors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others. 

Ravae G 
Maeve M 
Billie E 
Myla K 
Eva T 

Eadie T 
Ruby M 
Lydia D 
Paige H 
Ellie H 

Harper M 
Arlia M 

Beatrice E-J 
Ted L 

 

 
 

Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception Hughie C 
Year 1    Ozzie W 
Year 2    Rupert M-B 
Year 3    Eadie T 
Year 4    Freddie G 
Year 5     Ronny O 
Year 6     Juliette H 

 

             
 

 

 

Notices! 
 

Mental Health Awareness Day 

Mobberley School are taking part 

in the Hello Yellow Day by Young 

Minds. Children can wear yellow 

to school on Thursday 10th 

October. Donation information 

has been emailed to parents. 
 

 

           School Photographs   

Individual & Sibling Photographs  

will be taken on Wednesday 16th  

October.  

Full school uniform must be 

worn.   
 

 

                    PLEASE NOTE: 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

                           MOPS 

 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 
 

 

 


